
 

 

 

Notice 

  

All students of Girls & Boys Hostel are hereby informed that, as per the circular 

received from Higher & Technical Education Department, Government of Maharashtra about 

protocalls to be followed to prevent the third wave of Covid-19. 

It is informed that students who are staying in DYP-ATU hostel are requested to vacant 

the hostel in coming two days. All are requested to plan for same and also take care that all 

your important material and belongings are carried or kept safe as these has to be kept vacant 

at least till 15th Feb 2022 or till we receive next order from Higher and technical education. 

In any case of any help or assistance required please coordinate with Hostel Incharge 

Mr. Mahash V. Gawade or the Registrar office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice - 14 

07/01/2022 

(By Order of The Vice-Chancellor) 

 

 

 

Registrar 

D. Y. Patil Agriculture & Technical 

University, Talsande 


